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From: Jerry Wierwille <jerry wierwille@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 12:16 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: 100:1 Leverage Stays

To Whom It May Concern,

As a smaller investor, higher leverage is a necessary aspect of FOREX trading. The only people who
would not be affected by lower leverage are investors that are not hindered because of their amount of
capital. Therefore, to change the maximum leverage to something less than 100:1 would hurt the larger
population of FOREX investors like myself.

Sincerely,
Jerry Wierwille
FOREX Investor



